Conner Whaley

The rule regarding an EER change for older model year forklifts, is arbitrary as LCFS and CFP
regulation don't point to a major breakthrough in efficiency to justify such a change in credit
generation. We suggest Dept. of Ecology only implement this strict cut off if they can point to
sufficient evidence that 2016 lifts are more efficient than 2015 lifts, and so on.



